
Clarification on AC014 Middle Nenana River AC 1/23/24 Meeting Minutes

Members of The Board Of Game,

My name is Allan Mortenson and I am the chair of the Middle Nenana River 
Advisory Committee. It was brought to my attention as of 3/19/24 that there was 
confusion from the board as to some of our votes towards various proposals. 
After reviewing the meeting minutes that had been delivered to the board [those 
found in AC014], it was discovered that the meeting minutes from 1/23/24 that 
were submitted are not the same minutes that were reviewed and approved by 
our AC [on 2/13/24]. I spoke with our AC secretary and he believes to have made 
some sort of clerical error upon submission to our interior region coordinator.

Attached you will find a scanned copy of the actual hard copied minutes from 
that meeting that were voted on and approved by our committee. I apologize for 
any confusion this may have caused and would like to assure the board that 
corrections will be made moving forward to avoid these clerical errors in the 
future.

Thank You

Allan Mortenson

Middle Nenana River Advisory Committee Chair
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